
Dear all, 
  
Please join us in welcoming Christine Khuu to Central Administration as the Associate Director of 
Finance and Administration.  Christine received her BS in Managerial Economics with a Minor in CIS from 
the University of California, Davis, and her MBA with an emphasis on Finance and Marketing from Santa 
Clara University.  Christine in an accomplished, results-driven financial management professional with 
over 16 years of progressive experience in finance at UCSF and most recently occupying the role of Chief 
Financial Officer for the UCSF Department of Psychiatry and Langley Porter Psychiatric Hospital and 
Clinics. 
  

Christine began her professional career at UCSF with the School of Medicine's 
Academy of Medical Educators before moving into the Department of 
Psychiatry.  In her eight years with the Department of Psychiatry; two as the 
Division Administrator of the Alliance Health Project (a ZSFG Division), five as 
the Manager of Finance and Revenue and one as the CFO, she helped expand 
the department's mental health services at ZSFG, collaborated with SFDPH on 
an expansion of inpatient services in order to decompress the ZSFG Psychiatric 
inpatient ward, moved the Hospital and Clinics over to UCSF Health, started 
implementation for a divisional structure, and prepped for a move into a new 
clinical facility in the Dogpatch and a research facility at Mission Bay. 
  
Christine is a San Francisco native and has grown up working for UCSF.  From 

teaching swimming classes to kids in high school, to volunteering in the family resource center in 
college, UCSF has been a second home to her.  Outside of the office, she is mom to two amazing little 
humans, Christopher (5) and Evelyn (1.5) – affectionately known as “Tofu” and “Evie”, a fabulous fur 
baby Charlie (17 – which is about 100+ years in dog), as well as partner to an equally amazing big 
human, Erich.  She hails from a large extended immigrant family, and loves all the drama, chaos, and 
joys that comes with it.   
  
Christine is excited to join Medicine and return to ZSFG in order to further the mission of serving under-
resourced populations.   She will begin with Medicine on June 10th working 80% time while finishing up 
her activities in Psychiatry at 20% through the end of June.  She is looking forward to meeting everyone! 
  
Please take a moment to welcome Christine to the Department of Medicine!  We are thrilled she is 
joining our team! 
  
Thank you to Jake Blackshear, Michael Chen, Melody Davenport-McLaughlin, Jennifer Fowler, Justin 
Moore, and Kapo Tam for serving on the recruitment committee and helping find a great person to join 
our team. 
  
Sincerely, 
Neil and Laurae 

 
 


